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Prayer Corner 

Dear God,                                

Help us always to be ready 

to make peace and to be 

reconciled with our friends, 

neighbours and with you—

to live in harmony and     

happiness.  Amen.                                       

There will be no mass in 

school at the present 

time but the children 

will  continue to have 

class worship and                     

daily prayers. 

 

 

Newsletter 

To share and engage in 

collective worship at 

home please login to: 

www.tentenresources.co.

uk/parent-newsletter 

Drinking Water                     

Please remember to give 

your child a large, fresh 

bottle of drinking water, 

with their name on,             

everyday for school.                    

We have had to turn off 

the water fountains in the                         

playgrounds  due to 

Covid-19. 

 

 “May each family 

rediscover family 

prayer, which helps 

to bring about       

forgiveness                                

Pope Francis. 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

With regard to the recent Government COVID updates, we as a school, will be reinforcing 

these restrictions, in order to keep EVERYONE safe. Unfortunately, I have recently      

received complaints and calls to the school office from concerned Parent/Carers and local 

residents, that they have observed that some Parent/Carers are not adhering to the social 

distancing rules. So, to help the prevention of the spread of infection (Corona Virus), there 

are three actions we MUST all do to keep on protecting each other, apart from the robust 

hygiene of washing your hands. You must; 

*Wear a face covering when entering the school premise unless you are exempt 

*make space from others around you, this means being at least 1 Metre apart 

*not congregate at the school gate when dropping off and 

collecting your child/ren 

I thank you for your cooperation and understanding during 

these very challenging times. 

Miss Liz Harris       Headteacher  

Party Bags                                                        

Party bags/ invitations cannot be           

distributed to children by                                    

any member of staff.                                                                 

If a Parent/Carer would like to                    

celebrate their child’s birthday in 

class, it would be nice if a book 

was purchased that the birthday 

child could open in class and this 

would be their gift to the class for                         

everyone to enjoy.  

RECEPTION Supplementary Forms 

Was your child born between                                                                                               

1st Sept 2016— 31st August 2017                                                                                   

Please come and collect your Reception  supplementary form from the school 

office. Once completed and signed by your priest, return it to school                               

with all the documents listed.                                                                                               

Please return all forms by  the closing date                                                             

15th January 2021  



Thursday 22nd October                    

School photographer on site:             

Individual pictures only 

Friday  27th November                         

Flu Immunisation:                                      

Reception—Year 6 

The Active Breakfast &                                      

After School Club 

Reception—Year 6 Pupils                             

The breakfast & after school club 

is run by Sports Active Coaching. 

Please refer to the leaflet for 

times and prices. To book a place 

for your child, please log onto 

their website 

www.sportsactivecoaching.co.uk/       

active-schools/active-club/   

 Scroll down to where it 

says ‘Get Involved’  

 Click on first the picture     

‘Active Club’ 

 Scroll down to Active 

Club— St Francis Catholic                           

Primary School  

 Click to book your place &               

register your account  

Bookings & payments                                

can only be done online and                 

cannot be taken at the                      

school office.  

The entrance to the Breakfast/ 

After School Club is in Bird in 

Bush Road—the brown              

wooden gate next to the old 

church hall. Ring the bell and 

a member of staff from the                      

breakfast/after school club 

will come and let you in. Stay 

with your child until they are                          

admitted by the breakfast                    

club staff.                                                                  

You will not be able to enter/ 

exit AM or PM using the main                    

school gate. 

 

                                                    

Nursery Bright  David B 

F1 Rain  Paddy  

F2 Taliyah  Mabel  

R1 Melanie  Joshua  

R2 Elijah  Johansseth  

 A1 Amara  Ninosare  

A2 Alusine  Mabel  

N1 Wisdom  Frean  

N2 Jeanette  Mey  

C1 Maira  Joshua  

C2 Elizabeth Rosie  

I1 Courtney  Prince  

I2 Prince  Tiarah  

S1 Jordan  Serena  

S2 Abdul  Tatyana  

Elizabeth  Nursery  

Wonderful  F1  

Sidney  F2  

Mandy  R1  

Dominion  R2  

Leon  A1  

Emmanuel O A2  

Sophia  N1  

Carole  N2  

Toluwalase  C1  

Noah  C2  

Keanu  I1  

Jason  I2  

Anjola  S1  

Nifemi   S2  

 

  Resumes      

next                         

week 

 

 

 

  Monday 7th June 2021 

(3 More dates                                            

to be confirmed)  

Staff training:                                                    

School closed                                          

to all pupils. 

 

Half Term 2020  

Monday 26th—                                    

Friday 30th                                               

October  

School reopens on                                                 

Monday 2nd                          

November  

 

 

 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process (staff,               

parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we 

process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 


